ICAC Regional Office (New Territories
North West) temporarily closed for
urgent repairs

The following press release is issued on behalf of the Independent Commission
Against Corruption:

The ICAC Regional Office (New Territories North West) at G/F, Fu Hing
Building, 230 Castle Peak Road — Yuen Long, Yuen Long, New Territories, is
temporarily closed from 3.30pm today (September 19) for urgent repairs. The
office is expected to reopen next Monday (September 23).

During the temporary closure of the office, members of the public may
lodge corruption complaints or make enquiries through the following channels:

e calling the ICAC's 24-hour report corruption hotline 25 266 366;

e visiting the ICAC Report Centre (24-hour service) in the ICAC Building
at 303 Java Road, North Point; or

e calling or visiting other ICAC Regional Offices during office hours (9am
— 7pm, Mondays to Fridays except public holidays) (Contact details of
Regional Offices are at www.icac.org.hk/en/rc/channel/ro/index.html).
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